
WoW Mums decided 
to celebrate St.        
Andrew’s Day in      
Haven Lodge with 
three generations from 
our neighborhood. 
Residents and children 
enjoyed  Scottish roast 
dinner and a lot of 
sweets.    

It was interesting to 
find out where    
Andrew came from 
before he  became a 
Saint and why is he a    
patron saint of  
Scotland, Romania 
and Bulgaria. 
 
 

Several WoW Mums       
attended the most        
spectacular fireworks     
display in Battersea Park and 
helped fundraise for local 
charities  during this evening 
by shaking the buckets for 
Rotary Club, despite the 
cold and frost.   
Bonfire was very hot,      
entertainment was exciting, 
music was super, but hot 
dogs were too expensive.  
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Residents from  
Haven Lodge,  
Primrose, Sue and 
Yuri. 



P A G E  2  

  

WoW at Cenotaph  

WoW Inter-generational Breakfast 

Above: full house at WoW 
inter- generational breakfast 
 

Right: Rachel and Jen from 
CCG with Senia  

Representatives from 
Clinical Commissioning 
Group Rachel and Jen 
attended WoW inter-
generational breakfast 
in Haven Lodge,      
organised for all local 
elderly residents from 
local sheltered         
accommodations Doris 

WoW Mums Senia Dedic is 
humbled by the Royal British 
Legion invitation to march in 
Remembrance parade by 
Cenotaph to honour her two 
grandfathers who died in 
WW2 fighting against Nazism.  

Left:  
HRH Prince Charles and 
The National President 
of the Royal British    
Legion   

W O W  M U M S  

Emmerton, Haven 
Lodge, Holmleigh 
Court and John Kirk 
House.  
We are grateful for 
funding from       
People’s Health 
Trust, Big Local 
SW11 with Big          
Lottery support.   
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WoW at Environment workshop 

WoW Mums at Civic Awards 
Wandsworth Leader of 
the Opposition  Cllr 
Simon Hogg nominated 

founder of WoW Mum 
Senia Dedic for a pres-
tigious Wandsworth 

Civic Award for all her 
hard work in the    
community and wider.  

air quality research in 
Battersea two years ago, 
with shocking results 
about the 100% pollu-
tion in Falcon Road    
underpass near Clapham 
Junction station.   
“Over the coming 
months ‘A Breath of 
Fresh Air’ SERA’s clean 
air campaign will be 
building support for an 
act, encouraging        
research, shaping policy 
changes and actions, 
working with a range of 

WoW Mums are       
worried about the high 
pollution in London and 
have asked London 
Mayor Sadiq Khan to  
change the buses on 18 
bus routes, which run 
through Clapham    
Junction, to electric 
buses, to reduce the 
CO2 emissions and 
other pollutants. 
WoW Mums are invited 
to an event organised by 
LSx organization and 
UCL Engineering about 
Green Infrastructure 
and Clean Air in      
London. 
Another event on 8th 
December in Siemen’s 
The Crystal will be the 
venue where we will 
discuss Happiness,  
Quality of Life and     
Affordability in London. 
LSx have conducted an 

organisations and host-
ing discussions.         
This will help support a 
bold, robust and ambi-
tious case for a Clean 
Air Act that is fit for the 
21st Century. More 
than ever, following the 
referendum and the risk 
to EU protections we 
currently have, we need 
action. Add your voice 
to make this happen. “ 
said the SERA organiser. 
WoW Mums are very 
grateful for an invitation 

to the 
Christ-
mas 
Drinks 
Party in 
City 
Hall’s 
Viewing 
Gallery. 
  

W O W  M U M S  

Deputy Mayor Cllr Wendy Speck, Senia Dedic and Mayor of  Wandsworth  Cllr Richard Field  

http://www.sera.org.uk�


The latest WoW Karate ten weeks course has ended with a 
Karate Championship  organised by Buna Kazuku karate 
school and WoW Mums. 
Karate Master Andrew Beech graded the karate pupils and 
refereed the karate sparing matches between local karate 
schools fighting for a winner’s trophy.  
We will celebrate the success on 3rd December with a Disco   
party and Santa’s Grotto.  All welcome! 

  

Keepsake Videos enterprise, founded by WoW Mum 
Sandra Munoz Alvarez has been chosen as a  finalist 
for the Wandsworth Business Award in community 
section. 
Sandra has been working as a Media Director and 
Producer for the last 10 years and volunteered her PR  
expertise to more than 15 local charities, including 
Women of Wandsworth. WoW Mums are very 
proud of Sandra, as we all came together to encour-
age her in her endeavor to become a self employed     
entrepreneur and solve her employment problem as a 
single mother. Sandra excelled in her work and      
became the most sought media company in Battersea, 
because of her talent and reliable characteristics of a 
business woman.      
Women of Wandsworth will support Sandra at the 
Battersea Police Ball, where Keepsake video will be  
premiered to introduce the beneficiary—Battersea    
Summer Scheme, which Sandra made for free.   
We will also be at the Civic Suite on 8th December at 
the Wandsworth Business Awards     
ceremony  to see who will win .  

 WoW Karate Championship 

WOW 

WoW Mum Finalist  

Karate Kids and Karate Master Andrew Beech in Caius House 
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WoW Inter-generational Breakfast
Above: full house at WoW inter- generational breakfast

Right: Rachel and Jen from CCG with Senia 
WoW Mums Senia Dedic is humbled by the Royal British Legion invitation to march in Remembrance parade by Cenotaph to honour her two grandfathers who died in WW2 fighting against Nazism. 
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The latest WoW Karate ten weeks course has ended with a Karate Championship  organised by Buna Kazuku karate school and WoW Mums.
Karate Master Andrew Beech graded the karate pupils and refereed the karate sparing matches between local karate schools fighting for a winner’s trophy. 
We will celebrate the success on 3rd December with a Disco   party and Santa’s Grotto.  All welcome!
Keepsake Videos enterprise, founded by WoW Mum Sandra Munoz Alvarez has been chosen as a  finalist for the Wandsworth Business Award in community section.
Sandra has been working as a Media Director and Producer for the last 10 years and volunteered her PR  expertise to more than 15 local charities, including Women of Wandsworth. WoW Mums are very proud of Sandra, as we all came together to encourage her in her endeavor to become a self employed     entrepreneur and solve her employment problem as a single mother. Sandra excelled in her work and      became the most sought media company in Battersea, because of her talent and reliable characteristics of a business woman.     
Women of Wandsworth will support Sandra at the Battersea Police Ball, where Keepsake video will be  premiered to introduce the beneficiary—Battersea    Summer Scheme, which Sandra made for free.  
We will also be at the Civic Suite on 8th December at the Wandsworth Business Awards     ceremony  to see who will win . 
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Emmerton, Haven Lodge, Holmleigh Court and John Kirk House. 
We are grateful for funding from       People’s Health Trust, Big Local SW11 with Big          Lottery support.  
Left: 
HRH Prince Charles and The National President of the Royal British    Legion  
Representatives from Clinical Commissioning Group Rachel and Jen attended WoW intergenerational breakfast in Haven Lodge,      organised for all local elderly residents from local sheltered         accommodations Doris
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WoW Mums at Civic Awards
Wandsworth Leader of the Opposition  Cllr Simon Hogg nominated founder of WoW Mum Senia Dedic for a prestigious Wandsworth Civic Award for all her hard work in the    community and wider. 
WoW Mums are       worried about the high pollution in London and have asked London Mayor Sadiq Khan to  change the buses on 18 bus routes, which run through Clapham    Junction, to electric buses, to reduce the CO2 emissions and other pollutants.
WoW Mums are invited to an event organised by LSx organization and UCL Engineering about Green Infrastructure and Clean Air in      London.
Another event on 8th December in Siemen’s The Crystal will be the venue where we will discuss Happiness,  Quality of Life and     Affordability in London.
LSx have conducted an air quality research in Battersea two years ago, with shocking results about the 100% pollution in Falcon Road    underpass near Clapham Junction station.  
“Over the coming months ‘A Breath of Fresh Air’ SERA’s clean air campaign will be building support for an act, encouraging        research, shaping policy changes and actions, working with a range of organisations and hosting discussions.         This will help support a bold, robust and ambitious case for a Clean Air Act that is fit for the 21st Century. More than ever, following the referendum and the risk to EU protections we currently have, we need action. Add your voice to make this happen. “ said the SERA organiser.
WoW Mums are very grateful for an invitation to the Christmas Drinks Party in City Hall’s Viewing Gallery.
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